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StrataRossLANPEm Resource

From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 9:59 AM
To: 'ostnrrathpo@gwtc.net'
Subject: Ross Site Walkover & Consultation

James, 
 
I need to know how many (if any) of your tribe will attend the Ross uranium ISR site walkover and consultation 
in WY, next week – Sep 13 & 14.  Information has been sent to you via US Mail, fax, and e-mail regarding this 
event.  Please contact me with your response by the end of the day, so that appropriate arrangements can be 
made.  Thank you. 
 
Regards, 

Alan B. Bjornsen 
Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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